
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Thank you for your vigilance this week as regards Covid.  We have this evening been informed that a child 
in Year 5 has had a positive outcome to a LATERAL FLOW TEST.  The family concerned have followed the 
correct procedures and are now seeking a PCR test but we thought you should be aware straight away.   
 
Our advice would be to: 

• Complete a Lateral flow test with your child as a precaution [followed by a PCR test if the outcome is 
positive] 

• If your child has any symptoms of illness then seek a PCR test 
 
Please keep us informed of any positive results – this can be done via Seesaw to Miss Fox. 
 

At the moment there is still no required need for any further action and your child can continue to 
attend school next week but, as before, if you wish to seek a PCR test for your child and keep them off 
school pending the outcome then we fully understand and this will not count against their attendance.    
 
 

Thank you, 
 
 

Miss E Beeston, Head Teacher  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


